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     What we are learning 
 

As we move into December we will 

be using a Gingerbread theme to 

explore and learn in the classroom.  

Students will be listening to the 

story The Gingerbread Man and we 

will be focusing on things like 

characters and repetitive words.  

We will also begin to explore 

shapes and be discussing circle 

and oval. 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

In December 

Dec. 13-No Preschool 

Classes-Parent Education 

Day 9AM-11Am 

Dec 23-Jan. 3 No School 

Winter Break 

At Home 
Identify shapes you see while 

riding in the car. 

Reminders 
Please make sure you empty your child’s backpack and folder every day! 

Books We Will Read 

The Gingerbread Man, Book of Cookie Shapes 


